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October 15, 1982
#3F-1082-18
File: 3-0-3-a-2

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office ot Inspection & Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Ga. 30303

SUBJECT: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
IE Inspection Report 82-17
Supplemental Response

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Florida Power Corporation hereby submits the attached revised response to the item of non-
compliance identified on the Inspection Report No. 82-17, as requested by your letter of
September 17, 1982,

Florida Power Corporation has determined the attached contains security information that
should be protected from unauthorized disclosure per 10 CFR 73.21. Therefore, you are
requested to withhold the attached from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(d).

Should there be further questions, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,
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P. Y. Baynard
Assistant to Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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